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Electoral and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2015 Submission 157

From: -

To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: Electoral and Other Legislation Amendment Bill 2015
Date: Thursday, 9 April 2015 10:05:40 AM

Dear Attorney General
I was stunned to see that you are in the process of passing a bill that removes
the current requirement for voters to provide proof of identity.

It is a privilege and responsibility to be part of this democratic process and |
would not wish to see it become something that is open to manipulation and
fraud. Especially in this year of remembering 100 years of our servicemen and
women fighting for our freedom - please retain the integrity of this privilege to
vote.

As a member of the community, | fully accept and appreciate the need to ensure
the integrity of the electoral system by showing proof of identity.

Yours faithfully
Wendy Kefford

Kingaroy QLD 4610
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